
Season's greetings 

The holiday season is approaching, and the AU Summer University Team would, therefore, 

like to wish you Happy Holidays and a wonderful New Year.  

Before leaving for the holidays, we would also like to share some relevant information about 

the process until AU Summer University 2025.  

Course page and application 

On the AU Summer University website, you can now find the published course pages 

including course descriptions.  

Please make sure to carefully read your published course page and description. If you find 

any misinformation, please make sure to contact us before the application opens on 3 

February 2025. 

 

Information website for AU Summer University guest lecturers 

On the information website for AU Summer University guest lecturers, you can find practical 

information about the process from when your course is selected until you have graded the 

last student in your Summer University course 

Housing services 

In January you will receive further information about the housing services offered during AU 

Summer University 2025. You will be asked to indicate your housing preferences and plans 

for your stay.  

 

Course status, travel and housing arrangement 

After the application deadline in the beginning of April, you are informed about whether 

your course is confirmed or cancelled.  

After this, we encourage you to make your travel arrangements. We would greatly 

appreciate it if you could consider the most economical route. Your travel expenses will be 

reimbursed in August/September 2025.  

In addition, you will be asked to confirm your housing preferences and plans for your stay to 

begin the application and/or reservation process. If you wish to arrange housing on your 

own, we encourage you to make the final arrangements once you have been informed 

about the status of your course. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at summeruniversityguestlecturers@au.dk. 

We look forward to seeing you in Aarhus during AU Summer University 2025. 

Best regards from the AU Summer University Team 

Kaja, Troels, Tine, Tina, and Helene 
 

 

https://international.au.dk/education/admissions/summeruniversity/course
https://medarbejdere.au.dk/en/administration/international/ausummeruniversity/information-for-guest-lecturers
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